
From: valerio orfeo   
Sent: 21 March 2021 20:46 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 75 Chamberlayne Road,NW10 3ND - 20677 
 
Dear Vanesha,  
After carefully acknowledge the matter of representation I can confirm that no music will be played 
in a garden and no late seating outside will be allowed. 
All garden will be refurbished with surrounding panels so any noyse will be kept to a minimum. 
Maximun 4 people for each table will be allowed to seat outside and of course only summer time.  
winter time the garden will be closed. 
in regarding to the music issue I'm confirming that it's a back ground music in a autentic Italian 
Restaurant. For sure we will not allow any loud music as people having a nice dinner. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Valerio Orfeo 
 
Dkirector of Ageva ltd 
 

 
From: Carmine Di Liso   
Sent: 22 March 2021 11:14 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Premises licence 75 Chamberlayne road 
 
Hi Vanesha,  
After our Phone conversation I will confirm that all of the Police conditions have been accepted, 
once again I would like to reassure the members of public that no late or party seating outside will 
be allowed and will tend to get peoples back in a restaurant at the latest 22.30. No music will be 
played outside and only summer time we will use the space. 
We do run a Restaurant in a listed building situated in Fairford called Colosseo please see our feed 
back from TRIP ADVISOR, GOGGLE, FACE BOOK PAGE 
COLOSSEO RESTAURANT FAIRFORD and food & hygiene rating all of the above 5 star. We do 
take our pride on what we do and achieve. The premises as had a complete sound isolation by the 
land lord and noise pollution it’s virtually none. 
 
Many Thanks 
Carmine Di Liso 

 
From: Carmine Di Liso   
Sent: 22 March 2021 12:01 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: 75 Chamberlayne road 
 
Hi Vanesha, 
My last point it’s that we will create 12 full time positions and 6 part time positions, so in this difficult 
time we try to help as much as we can to create work for people. 
Many thanks 
Carmine Di Liso 
 


